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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 54(T) of 2022 

Construction Works at Venture Quays 

(This Local Notice to Mariners supersedes Local Notice to Mariners No. 12(T) of 2022) 

Notice is hereby given that construction work will be taking place in Cowes Harbour from today for 

approximately 4 weeks. 

A floating platform will be utilized as part of the construction work, and will be operating in the area 

marked in Figure 1. 

 

Figure 1 -Venture Quays construction works area 

All mariners are advised to navigate in the vicinity of Venture Quays with extreme caution and are 

requested to keep speed and wash to a minimum whilst passing the area of construction works. All 

mariners are also advised to keep a good lookout whilst in the vicinity of Venture Quays. 

The floating pontoon will be keeping a listening watch on VHF Ch69 at all times.  

This local notice to mariners will remain in force until further notice. 
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Ed Walker 

Harbour Master, Harbour Office, Town Quay, Cowes, Isle of Wight, PO31 7AS 

Email: chc@cowes.co.uk Website: www.cowesharbourcommission.co.uk 

19th August 2022 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the 

contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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